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August 19, 2024

Greetings from Your Middle School,

We hope that you are having a fantastic summer and that you are looking
forward to an exciting new school year. The first day of school is Tuesday,
September 3rd and classes begin in the middle school at 7:30 A.M.

As you may be aware, the middle school is undergoing a capital improvement
project and will look a little different at the start of school. Please be advised that
the main office and nurse’s office have been relocated to other areas in the
building during this time. We have relocated these offices to places in the
building that will hopefully minimize disruptions to our students and families
and ensure a smooth process. The timeline for completion of the project is late
fall. We will keep you informed as the capital project progresses.

As we look to the beginning of the school year, there are some upcoming dates of
importance [ would like to highlight. The middle school Curriculum Night for
parents of students in all grades will be on Thursday, September 12th, from 5:45
to 8:00 P.M. Our School Picture Day is Wednesday, September 18th.

Throughout the school year, you will be able to access information and events
from the district website at www.chittenangoschools.org. There is also a great
deal of information in the Student Handbook, which will be sent home during the
first week of school for families to review together. Please check the district
website for bus routes and times. If you have bussing questions, please contact
transportation at 315-687-2870.

We look forward to seeing you soon and having an amazing school year. Enjoy
the remaining days of summer vacation.

Sincerely,

E W

Brendon Willey
Principal
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